
MINUTES FOR FEBRUARY 18, 2015 
 

New Castle Cemetery Trustees monthly meeting at New Castle Town 
Hall, 3.30 p.m. 

 
Present:  Jim Cerny, Terri Golter, Carol White  
 
1.  The January minutes were approved. 
 
2.1 – Current Budget – Everything looks OK with the budget. 
  
2.2 – There are no more Mike Petlick bills as far as we know. 
 
2.3 - No word back yet from the Budget Committee on our submitted budget. 
 
3.1 – George Friese to be buried in Oceanside on May 1.   
 
4.1 – We made a few more corrections and additions to the Cemetery Rules and 
Regulations.  We voted to above the Cemetery Rules and Regulations unanimously.  
Carol will ask Pam to post them for public comment and then will be finally approved at 
our March meeting. 
 
4.2 – Frost Cemetery Marker – Historic New England and Phineas Graphic should have 
layouts for us to approve by the end of February.   
 
5.1 –   Wetlands status of Oceanside Cemetery Phase II – Jim has created a rough 
draft of a letter to the Conservation commission inquiring about the possible wetlands 
area in the Oceanside Cemetery to see what their determination is about possible future 
use of this area. The letter has not been sent.  It will be sent this month. 
 
5.1 – We discussed whether or not to reconfigure some of the cremation lots at 
Oceanside into larger lots which would fit caskets.  We’ll think about this and discuss it 
again at our next meeting. 
 
 
Next Meeting: March, at 3.30 p.m. 
 
 
Carol White, Secretary 


